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Manuel, Magnolia, Logan R,
Logan L, Poppy, Carson, 

Cora H, Ronan, Macsen, John
B, Anastasios, Raiin, Emma S,

Maci, Cora A, Madison,
Patrick, Wes, Clayton, Kailani,

Austin, Emilia K, Lucas P, 
Ms. Pauline, Ms. Jenna, & 

Ms. Shawnna!

As summer winds down, August is all
about soaking up the last rays of fun!

Campers are making the most of every
moment—splashing in the pool,

shooting hoops, climbing the jungle
gym, and getting their game on with
shuffleboard and field favorites. The

fun doesn’t stop there as we welcome
entertaining programs on campus as
well, including a magician! We're also

heading out on a few final off-campus
trips, so don’t forget: Permission slips
are a must! It's been an unforgettable

season of laughter, learning, and
lifelong friendships. While we’re sad to

see it end, we’re celebrating all the
memories made and looking forward

to one last amazing month together at
camp!

-Amy & Danielle

HAPPYHAPPYHAPPY
BIRTHDAYBIRTHDAYBIRTHDAY

Please apply first application
of bug spray and sunscreen
at home. 
Closed toed shoes are required
for the play ground.
Please pack flip flops for the
walk to the pool or splash pad. 
Clock your child in and out each
day. 
Please LABEL EVERYTHING!
Due to a generous donation, we
will be supplying swim diapers
for the entire summer. 
Dress Up Days are posted on
the website!
Join our Remind group –
“@hcacamp”
Have FUN! 


